
  May 10, 2022   

It is with great pleasure that I announce Region V support for Michael Wich’s election as 
President, ICC Board of Directors.  

Michael exemplifies the leadership qualities we need to take our organization into the future. His 
thoughtfulness and persistence to improve is a huge benefit to us all.   

Sincerely Yours, 

President Paul Featherston 
ICC Midwest Region V  
President   

Board of Directors Paul Featherston, President


